
NOTICE OF HEARING 
CE-1120 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that an application has been filed to close the following described 

public way or easement: 

 

A part of block 5 of Iowa Addition to Oklahoma City, Oklahoma County, Oklahoma, according 

to the recorded plat thereof Beginning at SE/C of lot 1; Then extending south to the NE/C of lot 

38; Then west to NW/C of lot 28; Then north to SW/C of lot 11; Then east to SE/C of lot 1. 

 

An ordinance closing the above-described easement was introduced at City Council meeting on 

May 21, 2024, and a public hearing will be held on July 2, 2024 in the City Council Chambers, 

Third Floor, 200 North Walker Avenue, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102 beginning at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Agenda and case materials are available online at https://okc.primegov.com/public/portal. 

 

All property owners in the immediately surrounding areas are hereby given notice that they may 

inspect said application in the office of the Planning Department/Subdivision and Zoning Office, 

420 West Main Street, Suite 910, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102.  Any argument and evidence 

for or against the approval of said application should be filed with the Office of the City Clerk, 

200 North Walker Avenue, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102 three days prior to the hour set for 

public hearing. 

 

For further information call (405)297-2623. 

Dated this 21st day of May 2024. 

SEAL Amy K. Simpson, City Clerk 

 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fokc.primegov.com%2Fpublic%2Fportal&data=05%7C01%7Celena.olivoharrison%40okc.gov%7C6bd2009d3c714b0227e208db65d4f19c%7C837e0d97dd9d4d0097e688f05a32ee59%7C0%7C0%7C638215737515373145%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HoF1PRzkqtIHVL%2BBkNrQhMD8r1TntJJ4QZvOORePv3U%3D&reserved=0


 




